Interoffice Memorandum

July 12, 2021

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
-AND-
County Commissioners

FROM: Darren Gray, Deputy County Administratef,
County Administrator’'s Office

SUBJECT: Work Session Item for July 27, 2021
Local Provider Participation Fund

This work session item is to provide the Board information on a hospital
requested program called the Local Provider Participation Fund (LPPF). This
program will assist Orange County hospitals with Medicaid reimbursements.
The presentation will provide background, information on the LPPF program,
and ordinance required if implemented. Hospital representatives will be
present at the work session.

This item is for information purposes only, and no action is required.

DG

c: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator



